

Community Counsel Minutes 5-21-18

Att: Alec, Chris, Persten, Allan, Tracy C., Duija

Facilitator Training Committee Report

Tracy, Ana and Persten are looking at the Training protocol and are still deciding around payment etc. We are in consensus that we approve what the Committee will come up with. They will come back to us with the final decisions.

Kathleen might be coming back this summer and help train.

The trainees are getting free dances.

There are enough people interested in becoming trainees at the moment, since we have Persten, Hannah, Kai and Michelle W in the fall.

Tracy will ask Chloe if the trainees can do a free 5 Rhythm weekend workshop in exchange for the sound system.

Tracy will stay in charge of scheduling this summer.

Manager Report

Dispute about the lawyer's bill is in progress

Chris phoned the lawyer that Doug's suggested but he didn't come back to him. Chris will keep calling.

Chris asked Joan to clarify line items in the financial report.

He emailed the Training Committee.

He created a spreadsheet to track the amount of dancers each dance and he waits for Joan's answer before he will approach Raphael about it.

John M. filed the corporate report.

Chris will keep doing what he is doing and is not forcing to finish anything before the summer.

Chris will send an email through mail chimp to the community with an update on Board changes, legal progress, membership, and maybe a poll to see where people are standing.

Chris will be gone from June 7th till July 8th
And from August 10th till Sept 2nd

Duija & Allan will be gone from July 17th- Aug 10th
(not together 😊)

Renew .com by 7/10

The Embodysdancesantafe.com sends people automatically to our .org website.

We consensed to renew the .com for 1 year.

Next Special Event Planning and Date

Maybe Ana is interested.

Chris will make an announcement in circle.

He posted the invitation on the website and it will be sent on Mail chimp.

We will be able to see how many people open it.

Our database is now around 600 people, but it could be many old email addresses.

Coordinators meeting

Duija will talk to Jay J. and organize a coordinators meeting.

Member management portal

We need probably to subscribe to a membership portal to manage our database of members. Mail chimp is limited in its uses and it would be great if we can put out polls, referendums, surveys. Chris will make a proposal.

Next meeting

Monday June 4th at 6.30 at Duija's house (122 Cedar Str) Persten will be facilitating.

Agenda

Manager report

Training Committee

Member management portal proposal

Next special event

Coordinators meeting

Summer

Action list

Tracy C will ask Chloe about free 5 Rhythm weekend workshop.

Chris will send an email to the community

Chris will make a proposal about a member management portal

Chris will announce in circle about the Special dance invitation

Duija will organize a coordinators meeting.